

## Frazier High School

March 13, 2020

Dear Parents and Students,

We regret to inform you that the marching band trip to Virginia Beach April 15- 19, 2020, is cancelled. This action has been taken in an effort to provide the safest conditions for our students while also working to receive as much of the money for the trip as possible. With the influx of COVID-19 cases, we felt that it was necessary and important to make this decision to keep our students, chaperones and selves from exposure.

In the next few weeks, we will be working with PAC to determine the exact refund amount and will be returning that refund to you, depending on how the payments were made. At this time, we do not have an exact number but will report it as soon as we do. Per our bylaws, cash refunds will be made to those who paid without fundraising. Those funds that were raised will be rolled over into the student's account for the upcoming year.

We greatly appreciate your understanding and patience as we resolve this situation. If you have any questions, we encourage you to reach out to either Mr. Gerney or Ms. Babyak. You may reach Mr. Gerney at rgerney@fraziersd.org and Ms. Babyak at <a href="mailto:kbabyak@fraziersd.org">kbabyak@fraziersd.org</a>.

Yours,

Ryan Gerney Head Director

Frazier High School

Karen Babyak

**Assistant Director** 

Frazier High School